JUN 28 1384

Docket No. 50-461
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I11inois Power Company

Am: w. u. c. mmr
Executive Vice President

500 South 27th Street

Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

: Thank you for your letter dated June <, 1984, informing us of the step.
you have taken to correct the items of noncompliance which we brought to
{our attention in Inspection Report No. 50-461/84-04 forwarded by our
etter dated April 24, 1984. We will examine these matters during a

subsequent inspection.
Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated.

T Py

Sincerely,

0"\\?lc'm| gloned by Ko ©» warnick'

R. F, Warnick, Chief
Progicty Branch 1
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Assistant Attorney Genera!
Envirommental Control Division
Gary N. Wright, Manager
Nuclear Facility Safety
Jean Foy, Prairie Alliance
Allen Samuelson, Assistant
Attorney General,
Environmental Control Division
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